
Derby, CT 
Public Notice 

 
The Derby Board of Aldermen/Alderwomen will conduct a 
public hearing on the sale of 67-71 Minerva Street and 147 
Caroline Street at 7:00 pm on Thursday, June 8, 2023 in the 
Aldermanic Chambers of Derby City Hall, 1 Elizabeth Street, 
Derby, Connecticut.  All details may be found by using the 
following link - https://www.derbyct.gov/events/77608/ and 
are also on file in the Office of the Town/City Clerk. 
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